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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

See below - still in line 

Mills, Cheryl D <MillsCD@state.gov> 
Friday, April 10, 2009 8:57 AM 
H 
Fw: Cabinet Affairs Thank you 

From: Russo, Robert V 
To: Sullivan, Jacob J; Abedin, Hume; Mills, Cheryl D 
Sent: Thu Apr 09 20:19:49 2009 
Subject: Cabinet Affairs Thank you 
WH Cabinet Affairs was very impressed that the Secretary shared her tickets with the Department via lottery. When 
they heard of this they gave us an additional 10 tickets, which allowed 3 more staff members to win and bring their 
families. Overall, we got one of the biggest allotments of Easter Egg Roll tickets. 

Should HRC sign a thank you note to Liz and Ben at Cabinet Affairs for their help? I can drift — just a thought. Thanks! 

Robert Russo 
U.S. Department of State 
(202) 647-6338 
RussoRV@State.gov  
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